
In 1996, Purdue Pharma, under the direction of the Sackler 
family, launched OxyContin. Over the course of more than 
twenty years, Purdue waged a massive marketing campaign 
for their highly addictive pill. The Sackler family collected 
billions in profits. Since then, the opioid epidemic has claimed 
the lives of nearly 400,000 Americans. 

Purdue Pharma declared bankruptcy in 2019. Now, many 
families and individuals are trying to navigate Purdue’s 
claims process. If you have been harmed by Purdue Pharma 
and need assistance filling out your claim form (available 
at PurduePharmaClaims.com), call the referral line below. 
Please leave a voicemail and we will follow up to connect you 
with a law student volunteer who can help you complete the 
form. Massachusetts residents only.

Volunteers are not attorneys and cannot provide legal advice. 
Claim forms are due to the Court no later than July 30, 2020.

617-963-2714

HAVE YOU BEEN HARMED
BY PURDUE PHARMA?

Massachusetts Attorney 
General Maura Healey


